
 

 

 

 

 

April 30, 2021 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Trenton’s Providence 

House Domestic Violence Services in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Catholic Charities of the Diocese of 

Trenton which is headquartered at 383 West State Street, PO Box 1423, Trenton, New Jersey, 

08618.  The project, Providence House Domestic Violence Services, is located at 88 

Schoolhouse Road, Whiting, New Jersey 08759.     

 

The funding would be used to locate and rent safe, affordable housing for approximately 

14 women/families ($209,800), employ security services against unwanted visitors ($42,000), 

and provide additional case management services to set the women and their families up for 

success ($25,000).   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

        

 

CHRISTOPHER H. SMITH 

Member of Congress 

 


